
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 
 
8 November 2012 

ASX welcomes Xero Limited 
 
The Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) is pleased to announce that Xero Limited listed at 11.00am AEDT today, 
Thursday, 8 November 2012.  
 
Xero is a provider of online accounting software for small businesses. Xero listed on the New Zealand Stock 
Exchange (NZX) in June 2007 and currently has a market capitalisation of around $NZ560 million ($A446 million).  It 
is one of New Zealand’s fastest growing companies.   
 
Xero will maintain dual listings on NZX and ASX.  Its ASX ticker coder is XRO.  No capital was raised for the ASX 
listing. 
 
The listing of Xero brings the total number of ASX-listed entities to 2,185.  It is the 123rd foreign company listed on 
ASX and the 22nd  listed company from New Zealand.   
 
For further information: http://www.xero.com/ 
 
 
 
 

  
  
  

Media enquiries:        
 
ASX 
Kristen Kaus 
Media and Communications Executive 
Tel: +61 2 9227 0410 
Mobile: 0421 380773  
kristen.kaus@asx.com.au       

 
Xero Limited 
Ross Jenkins 
CFO and Company Secretary 
Tel: +64 4 819 4863 
 
 

 


